
 

  

bewell@splendidotucson.com  

COVID-19 UPDATE 
February 22, 2023 

 
 
Dear Team Members at Splendido,  

 
We ask that, in light of some COVID-19 cases reported recently in our community, you 
continue to follow proven precautions to protect your health and the health of those around 
you: 

• Wear a face mask when you’re in a group setting. 
• Practice good hand sanitation. 
• Stay home when you feel ill. 

 
UPDATE ON COVID-19 IN OUR COMMUNITY: 
This update encompasses the period from February 8 through 21. During those weeks, we 
learned that four residents in Independent Living have tested positive for COVID-19. 
 
Splendido has interviewed the individuals to determine if they were in close contact with 
residents and/or employees (meaning within 6 feet of anyone for more than 15 minutes), and 
notified any affected individuals. 
 
Take care and stay well.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
James C. Edwartoski 
AVP & Executive Director  
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